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BF Committee

From: Kimberly Ferguson <Kimberly.Ferguson@co.maui.hi.us>
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 9:26 AM
To: BF Committee
Cc: Carol Reimann
Subject: Testimony
Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox multifunction device.pdf

Aloha Committee Chair Hokama and Members, 
The attached testimony is being sent on behalf of Carol Reimann, Director of Housing and Human Concerns. 
Mahalo for your consideration. 
 
 
Kim Ferguson 
County of Maui 
Dept. of Housing and Human Concerns 
2200 Main Street, Suite 546 
Wailuku, HI  96793 
 
Ph:  (808) 270-7805 
Fax:  (808) 270-7165 
 
NOTICE: The information in this transmittal (including attachments, if any) is privileged and confidential and is 
intended only for the recipient(s) listed above.  Any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this transmittal is 
prohibited except by, or on behalf of, the intended recipient.  If you have received this transmittal in error, please 
notify me immediately by reply email and destroy all copies of the transmittal.  Thank you. 
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November 6, 2017 

Honorable Riki Hokama, Chair 
and Members of the Budget & Finance Committee 

Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Dear Chair Hokama and Members: 

SUBJECT: TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF BF-87 

The Department of Housing & Human Concerns supports the proposed bill to re­
establish the Countywide CIP Coordinator. 

Having trained and knowledgeable staff within the Department of Management to 
oversee CIP projects for the various departments with limited resources and who do not 
typically have capital projects will bring much value and cost savings to the overall County 
operations. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

CAROL K. REIMANN 
Director of Housing and Human Concerns 

To SUPPORT AND EMPOWER OUR COMMUNITY To REACH ITS FULLEST POTENTIAL 

FOR PERSONAL WELL-BEING AND SELF-RELIANCE 


